TUBELITE

DEPENDABLE

LEADERS IN ECO-EFFICIENT STOREFRONT,
CURTAINWALL AND ENTRANCE SYSTEMS

March 25, 2020
Dear Tubelite Employee:

We have evaluated Michigan’s Executive Order 2020-21 (COVID-19) and numerous other local,
state, and federal executive orders and related guidance issued in response to the COVID-19 Crisis
and governing our sites of operation. Based on the order(s) governing our operations, Tubelite Inc.
provides essential products and services for a number of critical infrastructure projects around the
country including construction services and materials for hospitals, medical office buildings,
government projects, and healthcare facilities. In order to continue these essential services, our
employees supporting these services must continue reporting to work. We will keep our facilities
open and continue to follow all CDC and other government-related guidelines regarding COVID-19 to
make sure we are taking all available steps to keep our employees healthy and safe.

You are designated as a critical infrastructure worker.

Please keep this letter in your vehicle along with your valid company identification/badge. If you are
stopped on the way to or from work, please provide this notice to law enforcement or the National
Guard and explain that you are a critical infrastructure worker. If you are not allowed to proceed,
please call the Employee Call-In line to notify us at 616-808-2505.

Thank you for your service during this unprecedented time.

Signed, / _
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Steve Green, President, Tubelite Inc.

800.866.2227 - Fax 877.299.2414 - www.tubeliteinc.com * 3056 Walker Ridge Drive NW, Suite G, Walker, Michigan 49544



